
 

 

 
 
Tuesday 15 March, 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Re Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Practice  
 
I am sure your son/daughter is very much looking forward to the up and coming DofE 
Friday and Saturday experience and grateful for the weather turning to be more spring 
like. 
 
Given the recent spike in cases and noting that we have cases in Alderney (children and 
young people from school) you will understand our need to be responsive and to ensure 
we are not putting anyone at risk.  
 
To this end, noting that residential trips are being closely monitored and policy reviewed 
again in April, I have took the decision to allow this trip to place on the understanding that 
there is no overnight stay. 
 
Therefore, we would ask that you collect your son/daughter from The Old Barn car park at 
7.30pm on Friday night. All equipment and kit will be stored overnight in the School Mini 
Bus at Essex Farm. 
 
Please drop off your son/daughter at 7.30am on Saturday morning at the same meeting 
point. 
 
The experience will be mirrored excluding the sleepover. Therefore, we will erect tents, 
cook evening meal and dismantle equipment after cooking breakfast before heading out 
on expedition.  
 
Finally, you will appreciate that we will offer LFTs prior to leaving school on Friday to 
ensure the safety of all participants. 
 
Should you have any queries please direct these to me in the first instance. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M A Winward 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 
Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 
Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 
Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg  
Headteacher: Mr M A Winward 
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